
Martha S. Hogerty

Public Counsel

Dear Mr. Roberts,

Office of the Public Counsel
Governor Office Building
200 Madison, Suite 650
P.O. Box 7800
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Dale Hardy Roberts
Secretary/ChiefRegulatory LawJudge
Public Service Commission
P. O . Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re:

	

OsageWater Company
Cases No. WR-2000-557; SR-2000-556

State of Missouri

January 10, 2001

While attending the local public hearing in the above-styled cases on January 9, 2001, I was advised that
Commissioner Murray did not receive a copy of the enclosed letter as an attachment to my "Notice to
Advise Commission of Osage Water Company'sNon-Compliance with the Commission's Order
Regarding Notice ofPending Public Hearing."

As it appeared from the statements of Judge Mills andCommissioner Simmons that the letter was
attached to most copies of the Notice filed January 5, 2001, I am not seeking to formally re-submit the
notice . However, I am re-submitting the letter, which was attached to that notice at this time, and sending
a copy ofthis letter and attachment to each commissioner . I ask that this letter andattachment also be
filed in the case files for the above-styled cases.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at
573-751-1304 .

Cc : Commissioners
PSC Staff
GregoryD. Williams, Attorney for Osage WaterCo.

Bob Holdeo

Governor

Telephone: 573-751-4857
Facsimile: 573-751-5562

Web: http://www.mo-opc.org
Relay Missouri

1-800-735-2966 TDD
1-800-735-2466 Voice
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Missouri Put.( :�Service Con-,rr�s, on



Dear Customer,

This letter is your official notice that on January 9, 2001 the Public Service Commission
will hold a public hearing to discuss Osage Water Company's proposed water and sewer

. rate increases. The hearing will be held at Tan-Tar-A in Salon C, a building that meets
accessibility standards required by the Americans with Disabilities Act. ThePSC Staff
end the Company have agreed to new charges and rates. Youwere notified ofthenew
rates and charges in November, a copy is enclosed . The PSC Staffwill be available for
one on one questions at 5 P.M., the official hearing begins at 6 P.M.

William P. Mitchell
V.P.

P.O. Box 777
Camdenton, Mo. 65020

573-346-3956


